
 
Calling Teachers: ever considered teaching in a Methodist School?

Methodist Schools provide a professional context in 		
which teachers can work out their faith. 

Our school communities have children and staff of all 		
faiths and none but all are founded as Methodist communities 
so are enriched by the informed expertise of Christian/Methodist 
teachers. 

We aim for our schools to be beacons of excellence in teaching 
and learning and need the best possible teachers to achieve this. 

We aim to educate the whole child and need teachers 		
who are “whole people” to engage with this.

Our state schools and academies are currently all in the primary 
phase.

Our independent schools have junior sections, a few are 3-11 
only but most offer continuity of education from 3 to 18 with 
thriving sixth forms.  There are also strong links with universities 
and ambitious professional development programmes.

Methodist Schools can be found all over the country (England and one in 
Wales). Some are small (fewer than 100 children), some are large (more 
than 1,000 children), some are under Local Authority control, some are 
jointly founded with the Church of England, some are Academies and some 
are Independent Schools.

Methodist Schools all have a number of things in common:

•	 Foundations that reflect their roots in the Methodist Church 

•	 A need for teachers who understand the basic beliefs of the Church 
and can make these relevant in the daily operation and  
management of the schools 

•	 A need for teachers who see their career as a vocation and are 
prepared to commit to the whole life of the school 

•	 They are are non-selective academically

They address the needs of a wide range of children giving everyone the 
opportunity to be the best that they can be.

Why apply to teach in a Methodist School?

Methodist Schools
27 Tavistock Square, London WC1H 9HH 020 7935 3723 admin@methodistschools.org.uk

www.methodistschools.org.uk

Primary or Secondary?

To find out more:
Visit the Methodist Schools website or contact the Schools Office.


